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Please find attached responses to stakeholder feedback which reflect feedback received from stakeholders, the
Foundation Working Group and the IESO Stakeholder Advisory Committee respectively. This document
along with the attached Final Report with the IESO’s recommendations will also be posted on the Foundation
Stakeholder Engagement webpage.

As outlined in the Report, the next steps will entail discussion and consideration of these recommendations
with the Ministry of Energy. The government is investigating the implementation of a MDM/R Data Access
Platform or MDAP, a separate project, but having some common elements including the need to address
privacy matters. In the meantime, the IESO will continue to work with stakeholders to expand access to
energy consumption and other data to enable, among other things, innovative energy management and the
evolution of better data standards.

The IESO would like to thank all stakeholders, especially the members and observers of the Foundation
Working Group, who have participated and provided feedback during the course of this engagement.

Regards - Ryan King
IESO Stakeholder Engagement
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